
                                                                                
 

Jakeman Nursery School 
Working in partnership with ‘Narthex Food Bank’ 

 

 
 

Christmas is a time for sharing. Please help your local 
community if you can by donating any food, chocolates 

and/or toiletries. We will arrange for these to get to 
Sparkbrook food bank.  

Please bring any donations into nursery by Monday 12th 
December. 

 
Thank you 

 
Article 24 ‘You have the right to the best health care possible, safe drinking 

water, nutritious food and a clean safe living environment’  
 

 
 


